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JHMS Library, Sixth 
Grade Collaborate on 
Research Project 
Sixth Grade History teachers and 
students collaborated with the middle 
school library on a Mesopotamia research 
project.  Students learned about a variety 
of chosen topics.  
Students 
implemented 
middle-school 
level methods to 
cite their sources.  
During this 
collaboration they 
were introduced to NoodleTools, an 
online citation tool they will likely use 
through their senior year in high school 
and possibly beyond.

A new book return display was created at Wilson Elementary 
School.  It’s name has been coined the book drop, “Gobble Guy”.

Other Noteworthy 
Happenings 
5th Graders at CES learned about 
the importance of locating and 
verifying reliable sources when 
working with online information.  

Wilson Elementary School 
implemented  a wonderful 
teaching packet for Dear Librarian 
online.  The kids enjoyed coloring, 
finding their way through mazes, 
letter writing and drawing pictures 
of their library. The materials and 
activities that can be found online 
are so helpful when planning a 
lesson.

Jackson Elementary School students are anxiously 
viewing the new books displayed in the book 
vending machine.  The book vending machine will 
be begin dispensing books after winter break. 


